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PUBLIC SERVICE
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Partial closure of Kirby Road due to
water main break

(Kahnawake — 19, Seskéha/August 2024)

The Public Works Department of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawa:ke (MCK)
would like to advise the community of a partial road closure on Kirby Road
today, Monday, August 19" (see map below). The road closure is required
to repair a water main break.

The repair work will begin this morning. At this time there is no estimate to
when the repair will be completed. Residents in the vicinity may experience
reduced water pressure or a temporary loss of water throughout the day as
the repair is underway.

For more information, please contact the Town Garage at 450-632-5825.
The 24-Hour Waterline and Sewer Emergency Hotline is 514-891-9751.

The MCK reminds the public that these works are subject to change due to
weather conditions, operational constraints, or work progression.
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